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HB 3444 is a vital step toward funding equity for charter schools like ACA. Currently, 

charter students receive only 48 cents on the dollar compared to district students. 

This bill increases the passthrough percentage and ensures districts equitably share 

federal and transportation funds—resources ACA has never received. Fair funding 

means more opportunities for students. Support HB 3444! 


